

Hatfield Bowls Club

Monthly Newsletter April 2021

General News

This is our first Club newsletter which we intend to publish once a month. The intention will be to let all members know about up and coming events and the results of Ladies and Men's bowls matches.

Now we are hopefully coming out of covid restrictions over the next 3 months our Club can start organising it's bowling and social events which we will cover in the monthly newsletter.

We should first look back over this past year and send our heartfelt sympathies to all those that have lost family and friends and to wish all those that are still ill a speedy recovery.

The Club will open subject to government guidelines and Bowls England on the 12th April. The green will be ready for use from the 13th April which can be booked via the 'Rink Diary'. You can book all your own practice sessions and put your name down for both friendly and club matches as well as the organised social bowls sessions via the club website.

Your Club needs your support to ensure its future, so please come along to as many of the events, open days etc as you can.

The Club house will be undergoing a makeover starting with the Club entrance, which will be spruced up and the pigeon holes and table will be moved to make it far more welcoming.

Social Events

Our first social evening will be on Saturday 22nd of May, this will be Play Your Cards Right (PYCR) hosted as always by Elvis. The evening will start at 7.30pm first game 8.00pm.

Friday night Bingo will start on 21st May, books on sale 7.45pm starting 8.00pm.

The meat raffle will also start again on Friday 21st May.

It is the intention of the social committee to hold at least one social evening a month. This will be a mixture of PYCR, quiz, singer or band. If there is any other event you would like to see, please let the Club know.

A full list of social events will be issued once dates are confirmed.

Darts

We have a darts league that plays on a Thursday evening, news on this will be added once there is a date for the darts to start up again.

Bridge Club

Bridge Club meets twice a week on Mondays and Fridays in the afternoon, actual time to be confirmed but are hoping to restart after the June date.

Allotment News (Martine)

Cliff Batts allotment.



We have 5 main workers which include myself, Mark, Darren, Robbo and Chris. Oh, and Scruffy our little mascot who helps keep the birds away.

There is a variety of veg grown which includes potatoes, onions, garlic, lettuce, radish, squash, strawberries, runner beans, sweetcorn, chillies, tomatoes.

We have currently over 300 onions planted, as onions seem to be the favourite at the club.

Most produce has been planted either in the ground or greenhouse ready for the season. We have managed to change some of the bed boarders with new ones.

We have still got some other bits to sort out ready for other produce. But will get there in no time. As produce becomes available we will let you know.

Ladies Bowls

There will be a committee meeting on Friday 16th April.

This section will be updated with news from the meeting.

Men's Bowls

There will be a committee meeting on Thursday 15th April.

This section will be updated with news from the meeting.

Joint Bowls Committee

There will be a committee meeting on Wednesday 14th April.

This section will be updated with news from the meeting.